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Now endorsed by the National Celiac Association 

 (USA)  

 

 

 
 

Proudly Endorsed by the Three 
Leading North American Celiac 

Associations 

      

                      
 

 
 
 
      
      

 

 
 

   

 GLUTEN-FREE STANDARDS FOR THE HOSPITALITY INDUSTRY 
 

WATCH GLOBLAL TV EDMONTON NEWS 
SEGMENT ON MYFRIES AND GFFP. 

GFFP Receives US Endorsement 

With the endorsement of the National Celiac 
Association the GFFP certification program 
now is now available to US establishments.   

 

 

 

 

We will be working closely with the NCA 
Executive Director, Lee Graham and her team 
to help people with Celiac Disease and NCGS 
find safe dining establishments across the US. 

Lee Graham has this to say about our 
partnership “Every so often something comes 
along that really gets us excited and this is 
that! The National Celiac Association 
welcomes our partnership with the Gluten-Free 
Food Program (GFFP). The GFFP offers a 
strong and impressive program certifying 
companies in the hospitality industry. 
Restaurants, hospitals, colleges, and others will 
greatly benefit from this certification because 
we tend to eat at places we know are safe. 
Similar companies have approached us in the 
past, but the Gluten-Free Food Program truly 
impressed us with their clear and 
comprehensive training program. Help us 
spread the word to the places you would like to 
see certified. Let’s make this a national effort 

where hospitality services will become safer for 
all of us to eat!” 

All US establishments that complete the certification 

process will be given priority listing on the NCA 
website plus a full exclusive listing on our 
www.GF-Finder.com page. 

Contact us if you would like to see your 
favourite establishment become certified! 

Our next newsletter will feature our first US 
certified establishments! 

Restaurants Canada Show 

 

The CCA, GFFP and Restaurants Canada 
teamed up for the Gluten Free Specialty 
Pavilion at the RC Show. It was held in Toronto 
on February 25th-27th, 2018. The pavilion was 
the destination for top trending products and 
services that provides owner/operators with 
new business solutions, healthy ideas and 
delicious “Gluten-Free” products such as those 

from award winning Whisked Gluten-Free 
Bakery. A presentation on “How to Grow Your 
Business with Gluten Free” was given by 
Shelley Case RD. 

 

Shelley Case, Andrew Batten and Jacquie 
Peppler 

Our 1st Year 

Significant progress has been made in creating 
awareness within the foodservice/hospitality 
industry regarding the needs of the gluten-free 
customer and how GFFP certification can help 
grow their business.  GFFP has a backlog of 
establishments working through our program. 
The following establishments will be audited 
and certified this month: 8 children’s camps; 
retirement/seniors residence; café; bakery; 
university; hotel and conference centre; bed 
and breakfast; catering company as well as 
couple of fast food outlets.  

 

http://www.gf-finder.com/
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Our Newest Establishments 

 

 

 

 
 

RIZ on Young 

Located right in the heart of Toronto, RIZ on 
Yonge (RIZ North) offers a vast selection of 
Extremely satisfying Asian cuisine. Over-
qualified staff, led by owner Terry, cook up 
both regular and gluten free menus so there is 
something for everyone. Celiac and gluten-
intolerant diners alike can rejoice at the crispy 
spring rolls and tempura, fresh maki rolls, and 
many a Pad Thai. Enjoy lunch from 12-4:30pm 
or dinner from 4:30-9:30pm via an A La Carte 
menu or the All You Can Taste sampling fest. 
Terry is passionate about providing a safe 
dining experience for all and is constantly 
finding new ways to make traditional Asian 
dishes gluten free.  

MyFries 

 

Established in early 2011, myFries is owned and 
operated by Maarten and his wife, Amy. They 
realized it was time for a healthier fast food 
option. Their food is made with passion using 
family recipes handed down through the 
generations. It is always made fresh with 
locally sourced farm fresh ingredients when 
possible. Their fries are baked, not fried. Have 
them plain, pick one of their creations or create 
your own masterpiece by choosing any of their 
homemade toppings: slow cooked BBQ pork; 
thinly sliced braised roast beef; chili. Then add 
homemade: gravy; butter chicken sauce; 
creamy green peppercorn sauce. And top it off 
with your choice of: sautéed mushrooms; 
green peppers; caramelized onions; sour 
cream; salsa; guacamole and much more! Let 
your imagination and taste buds go wild! All 
homemade. All real food and all 100% gluten 
free! Check out the Global TV Edmonton news 
segment below: 

https://globalnews.ca/news/4222453/gluten-
free-celiac-disease-health-food-service-
businesses/amp/ 

Boris Bistro 

 

 

 

Boris Bistro opened for business almost 20 
years ago. Located near the financial district in 
Old Montreal, Boris offers a reinvented bistro 
menu and is completely gluten-free except for 
the baguette!  

Boris Bistro offers a large selection of organic 
wines that have been chosen and imported by 
Boris. Choose a glass of wine or an original 
cocktail to enjoy with your meal under the 
trees in the magnificent courtyard or indoors in 
the industrial-chic bistro. 
 Hours are variable depending on the season. 
 
 Établi depuis près de 20 ans dans le Vieux-
Montréal, tout près du Quartier International, 
Boris propose un menu bistro revisité, 
entièrement sans gluten à l’exception de la 
baguette. Une grande quantité de vins 
biologiques et servis au verre, tous importés 
par Boris, ainsi que des boissons originales 
peuvent être consommés sous les arbres 
majestueux du jardin ou à l’intérieur dans un 
décor industriel chic.  
Horaire variable selon les saisons! 

 

 

 

Family owned and operated European style 
boutique hotel centrally located in a 6 acre 
park like setting near the heart of downtown 
Edmonton. Chateau Louis is a 139-room full 
service and North America’s first GF-Verified 

hotel and conference centre. Executive Chef, 
Lorne Soles believes in wholesome 
cooking and fresh cuisine - soups, stocks, 
sauces, dressings & desserts are made in-
house using the freshest ingredients 
possible. In season, enjoy vegetables and 
herbs grown onsite in the Chateau Louis 
garden. The Saturday “Gluten Free Prime 
Rib Buffet” is very popular. 
Seasonal outdoor patio is available for 
alfresco dining at lunch and dinner. 
 

 

 

Award Winning Establishments 

 

 

 

 GFFP would like to congratulate Whisked 
Bakery. They won Toronto’s Peoples Choice 
Award 2018 for “Best Gluten-Free Bake Shop in 
Toronto”  

 

 

 

 

Newly certified GF-Dedicated, MyFries was 
awarded Edmonton’s Golden Fork Award 2017 

2018 Show/Conference Schedule. 

• October: Winnipeg Restaurants and 

Hotel Conference, Winnipeg 

• November 10th: Celiac Disease 

Conference, Boston 

New Training Program 

Our new GF-Smart program will be available 
soon. Until then all training for our 
establishments will be completed by webinars. 
To book your session please contact Jacquie 
jacquie.peppler@glutenfreefoodprogram.com   

For more information about Gluten 
Free Food Program   

Andrew Batten, Executive Director 
C: 647.467.3972 1-888-902-5104 ext. 101 
andrew.batten@glutenfreefoodprogram.com 
 
Jacquie Peppler, Sales and Marketing Director 
C: 416-272-0809 1-888-902-5104 ext. 102 
jacquie.peppler@glutenfreefoodprogram.com 
 
QUEBEC: 
Elisa Shepherd 
C: 514 506 0427 
elisa.shepherd@glutenfreefoodprogram.com 
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